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Brian Randall was quoted by BizTimes from his participation in the Milwaukee
Plan Commission meeting on why his client chose the location on Milwaukee's
northwest side for their $450 million, 300-megawatt lithium-ion battery storage
system. The plan has already been unanimously approved by the commission
and it will generate around 250 construction jobs.

You can read the full article, including Brian's quote, on the BizTimes website.


